January 25, 1972

Docket No. 50-133

Dr. Chester P, Sless

Chairmman, Advisory Cormittee
on Reactor Safeguards

U, S. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D. C, 20545

Dear Dr, Siess:

coples of the following are transmitted for the
b AL S
information.

Letter to Pacific Gas and Electric Company dated
January 21, 1972, as Change No. 36 which authorizes
the addition of a primary coolant system leakage
rate limit and survelllance requirements for such
leakage to the Technical Specifications for Humboldt
Bay Unit No. 3.

Distribution
weket File

Branch Reading Sj_n@mly.
%n// A
Donald J, 1t

Assistant Director
for Reactor Operations
Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated
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